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Fingerprint review request 

From: FINGERPRINTS - MAJOR CRIME 
To: JARRETT, ROBERT 

--- Received from 

Rob, 

Thanks for the information we'll look into both these cases. 

Regards, 

31/08/05 14:28 

Fiona West 
Latents - Major Crime 
*************************************************************************** 

--- Received from 

Dear Fingerprints 

31/08/05 10:38 

I am requesting that a fingerprint review be conducted on the following 2 
cases. Neither is urgent, especially not the Clarke case. 

1. Barry JONES, murdered in the grandstand at Five Dock Park on 26/9/1976. 
Jones was stabbed over 50 times and was a real mess when found the next 
morning. I have reviewed the brief and there are no real suspects, although 
it seems that a number of people had elimination prints taken and were 
eliminated on the basis of not matching the fingerprints found at the crime 
scene. 

The brief does not mention where the prints were found (other than the 
grandstand) or what type of prints (finger/palm etc) and there are no other 
details available in what I have reviewed, so I don't know how they came to 
the conclusion that the fingerprints were those of the offender (were they 
in blood?) as the grandstand was a public place and I assume the prints 
could have been left there at any time. 

I have a reference in another document as the case being major crime index 
no. 45 and that there were 4 traceable prints. 

I would appreciate it if you could review what you have. 

Regards 

Rob Jarrett 
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